Lenora

From:

CFIB_BC <MS.BC@cfib.ca>

Sent:

September-30-15 10:34 AM

To:

CFIB_BC

Subject:

Help support Small Business Saturday this October 24

Attachments:

Small Business Saturday letter to Mayor.pdf

September 30th, 2015

Dear Mayor,

Please see attached correspondence from the Canadian Federation of Independent Business.

October 24th it's going to be a great day to celebrate small business, we hope you will join us and show your support.

Sent on behalf of Samantha Howard, Director, BC

Sean Rognon

Legislative Administrative Affairs

T: 604-684-5325 | 1-888-222-2232

F: 604-684-0529

@cfibBC

<u>CFIB</u> - Powered by Entrepreneurs

This e-mail is intended only for use only by the person(s) to whom it is specifically addressed above and may contain information that is personal, private and confidential. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution or copying of this email or any information contained herein is strictly prohibited. Please notify us if you have received this in error. Thank you for your co-operation and assistance.

Ce courriel est destiné exclusivement à la(aux) personne(s) mentionnées ci-dessus car il peut contenir des informations de nature personnelle, privilégiée ou confidentielle. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire visé, nous vous informons par la présente que toute conservation, diffusion, distribution ou reproduction de ce courriel ou des informations qui y figurent est strictement interdite. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur, veuillez nous en aviser immédiatement. Nous vous remercions de votre collaboration.



625 Howe Street, Suite 1430 Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 2T6

September 30th, 2015

Dear Mayor,

CFIB has the strength of over 109,000 independent business owners across Canada, including 10,000 number in British Columbia. For over 44 years, we have represented the interests of the small business community to all three levels of government.

Small businesses represent the best of Canadian entrepreneurship and innovation. From coast to coast to coast, small businesses drive local economies and keep our communities strong.

To show your support, we invite you to participate in Canada's annual Small Business Saturday by shopping at your favorite local, independent business on Saturday, October 24th. Take a picture of yourself at the business, or with the business owner, and share it by:

- Tweeting the picture using the #smallbizsaturday hashtag
- Posting it at on our Facebook page <u>facebook.com/shopsmallbiz</u>

If you do this one small act of small business, we will make sure to also promote it to our members through our social media channels and our website.

You can visit <u>shopsmallbiz.ca</u> to find out more about how CFIB is linking up Canadians with local small business on Small Business Saturday and throughout the year. The new online directory allows Canadians to sign up to receive valuable offers from small businesses in their area, and local businesses can post special offers to promote their services.

So get out there and show your support! October 24th is going to be a great day to celebrate and support small business. If you have any questions, please follow up with us at 604-684-5325.

I look forward to hearing about your visit to your favorite local business on Small Business Saturday.

Sincerely,

Samantha Howard Director, British Columbia

Stanard